MVPC Happenings....
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0 Outreach

The January Communion Offering will go to our youth’s Feed the
Homeless program. Most needed items include hand warmers, foot powder,
soft snacks, toothbrushes, toothpaste, gloves, hats, razors, and shaving
cream. Thank you in advance for your generosity!

o Youth

Our very first youth reunion is coming on February 24-25! If you have ever
been involved with the youth program at MVPC on any level, then you are
invited!

"L Interim Committee Update: The committee met on January 3 to

compare candidates after speaking with the references. They are
narrowing it down, but still would like to have second interviews with each
candidate. Some of their concerns could be clarified with more specific
questions. Please continue to pray for them.

0 First Cup Hospitality

2018 First Cup Hospitality Needs You: We are in need of a few great
volunteers to help with the First Cup Hospitality Table on Sundays. The First
Cup cart is kept loaded and ready in the Sacristy located behind the pulpit.
Hospitality tables will already be set up in the Narthex. All that is needed is
a simple set—-up and clean up before the service. If you would be willing to
help, you can sign up online or email Christy  Hill
at Christy.hill321@comcast.net.
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Presbyterian Women News

We hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and New Year
celebration! The Day Circle will meet on January 9 and will study Lesson
4. The Sunday Circle will meet on January 14 and will also study Lesson 4.
Linda Bhame will be teaching for both the Day and the Sunday Circles. The
Book Circle will meet on January 12 and will review “Sum It Up” by Pat
Summit and Sally Jenkins. Meetings for the Circle of Grace and the
Twenty-Something Circle will be announced later.

Save the date! we will have a luncheon and mission speaker right after
the 11:00 service on February 11.

Upcoming Events

January 8 - Bible Study resumes on Mondays at 10am
January 21 - OrdinationfIinstallation of Elders
February 4 - Youth Sunday

If you have any announcements that you would like to appear in the
Happenings, weekly email, or Good News please email them to Lauren
McClintock, lauren@ mvpchurch.org.




